Many of us
purchase gift cards to retailers, restaurants and online
sites as holiday gifts. We'd like to ask that you get
them from us this year!

Community in Action purchases gift cards through a company
called Scrip. This company gives back a percentage rebate to CIA
for each gift card purchased. You will get the full-face value of the gift card you purchased, and the
rebate is sent to the CIA to support Pine Valley student and community activities.

Take a look at the attached list of available gift cards. The percentage you see is the percentage CIA will
get back to support our student activities.

So, let’s be clear: If you want to purchase an Applebee’s gift card of $25. You will get the $25 gift card
AND CIA will get back 8% (or $2) from Scrip. It’s really that easy!

Orders must be received by 4:00 pm on December 6. There are dropboxes labeled with Community in
Action’s name in the main entrances to each building that all orders can be placed into. Cash is preferred,
but checks are accepted and should be made out to “Community in Action”.

On December 15", your gift cards will be ready to be picked up at the high school main entrance.

Community in Action helps to fund events throughout the year. Your purchase helps our students!
We host Scholastic Book Fairs, Santa’s Secret Shop, paint nights, March Madness, post prom activities,
assist at student recognition ceremonies and support sports boosters.

We are currently looking for more members! Please follow us on Facebook by searching for Pine
Valley Community in Action. Or join us at a future meeting!

Meeting Dates: Mowv. 17, Dec. 16, lan. 27, Feb. 24, Mar. 31, Apr. 28, May 26, Jun. 30



